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The exploitation of innocent animals for the profit of a few needs to stop. This industry is objectifying 
the greyhounds and making them a commodity not a feeling, living creature. This thought process 
leads to the acceptance of behaviours I witnessed in Frankston Victoria, where greyhounds, no longer 
wanted for the track, for whatever reason, had their ears cut off, to make them untraceable and them 
dumped on the side of the road. They were found starving, hideously infected and obviously 
traumatised. This has to stop, dogs are not commodities, property or unfeeling object 


